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Mr. G.W. -Pamment,
96, Belmont Road,
HEMEL HEMPSTEAD,
Hertfordshire.
HP3 9NX |

Ref. No. 4/0790/79 10th July 1979

The Director of Technical Services,
Dacorum District Council,

Civic Centre,

HEMEL HEMPSTEAD,

Hertfordshire.

Dear Sir,

Proposed House and Garage on Plot

Adjoining 19 Hall Park, Berkhamsted

To confirm my telephone conversation with Mr. Lavender, I

wish to inform you that my client wishes tu;pithdraw?the applicatian
for the proposed house.

In the near future I will be submitting, on his behalf, an
application for a smaller house with single garage.

Yours faithfully,

G.W. Pamment
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